
Staff and governors are committed to the safeguarding and wellbeing of all the 

children in their care. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Head Teacher’s 
 

Fortnightly Newsletter 
            Monday 21st March 2022 

Attendance  
 
Week Beg: 07//03/22 and 14/03/22 
 

The information below tells you the 
attendance % for each class, for the 
last two weeks. 
 

Class % % 
1 96 94 
2 95 97 
3 89 91 
4 94 97 
5 89 89 
6 97 96 
7 96 99 
8 96 94 
9 95 94 

10 98 92 

11 92 93 

12 90 91 
 

The classes have been coded 
against the national average.  
Red – Way below average  
Yellow – Below average  
Green – Average or above 

 
Please ensure your child 

comes to school every day 
unless they are poorly. All the 
children have lots to catch up 
on this year due to COVID and 
we can only do this best when 

they are in school. 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Congratulations to Class 6 who won the very first attendance ‘Special 
Breakfast’! It was lovely to have nearly the whole class in for breakfast. The 
award is for the class for the highest attendance over a fortnight period. Class 
7 were a close second and had been in the lead at the end of the first week – to 
recognise their huge effort Mrs Moore our cook, make the class some special 
treats for their Wednesday break time last week. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
At the end of this week we will be announcing the next class with the highest 
fortnightly attendance – good luck everyone!  
 

Best Wishes  

Mrs D Linacre 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

     
   

 

Date for the Diary 
 

School’s Extra Bank 
Holiday for the Queen’s 

Jubilee 
Monday 16th May 

School will be closed 
on this day 

   

 

Just in case you weren’t aware … the 
community offer homework support on 
Thursday’s in the Hub. It’s been great to 
see some of the project homework coming 
from there! Thanks for supporting! 

 

Good Luck to 
our Girls 

Football team 
when they 
represent 

Middlesbrough 
in Newcastle 

this week! 

Parent Open Mornings 
 

It’s great to be able to have parents / 
carers back into school this week. 
Please do a LFT before coming in 

where possible to minimise the risk of 
spreading Covid.  

Year 3/4 – 24th March 
Year 5/6 – 23rd March 


